
SEHS SLT Minutes  
4.4.2024  

  
The meeting commenced at 8:15am in room 111.  
  
Copies of the March meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  
  
Old Business   
A Registration Update was provided in which all course requests are now entered. Once course 
tallies are cleaned up and verified, department chairs will receive course tallies the week of April 8 
so they can draft their department matrix.  
 
The committee that was tasked with classroom re-numbering reported that classroom counting had 
been completed and a school map was received from downtown but as of yet, there are no quotes 
to help us know the cost of this project.  
 
New Business   
Discipline Data was presented by the AP and handouts were provided that contained last year and 
this year’s discipline. APs highlighted the following: 

o Total Number of Referrals  
o Actions (Consequences)  
o Referrals per School Day  
o Peak days/hours  
o Top Offenses and locations  
o Subjects  
o Arrangements (setting)  
o Grade Level  
o 3rd quarter minors and ISS referral totals  
o 9 am peak time for discipline referrals (tardies)  
o February Peak Month  
o Wednesday peak day  
o 9th and 10th graders highest offenders  

Dr. Cox opened it up to the team to discuss incentives for students who are on time to class. Ideas 
suggested included a cookout, breakfast (student rep pick), coffee. Dabbs does currently enter 1st block 
tardies but teachers may not be able to see it immediately as she may not get to it until later in the day.  
 
Currie shared a recommendation from the English department to create a summer reading 
program that included incentives. SLT representatives were asked to speak with their departments 
and report back at the May meeting with feedback and other ideas. 
 
Rich requested that Senior privileges be reinstated such as releasing to lunch 2 minutes early and 
designated space for seniors in the cafeteria. SLT will discuss this again at the May meeting. 
 
Parent and Student Questions / Announcements  
Parents asked that the school help communicate that the SAT is now fully digital requiring 
students to take their school issued ChromeBook to Saturday test sites. Albright will prepare this 
announcement to go out in the weekly ConnectEd families receive.  



 
The meeting adjourned at 8:52am.  
  
The next meeting is May 7 at 8:15am in room 111.   
 


